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Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.  

Romans 12:12 ESV

Our theme this month seems to be about hope in the waiting, as we 

know “they who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength; they 

shall mount up with wings like eagles.”  Isaiah 40:31 ESV

Anne Campbell

Newsletter Coordinator



FROM THE SECRETARIAT

Greetings Tres Dias family,

I hope all of you are remaining encouraged during this time of social distancing. No
matter our circumstances, our hope is in the Lord, and He is always faithful. May
your faith be strengthened as we know where our hope comes from.

The Secretariat has been continuing to meet each month, continuing to pray, and
continuing to wait on the Lord. I ask that you also pray for the upcoming weekends
as we seek the Lord’s will and ask that He strengthen and encourage the Rectors
and Team of Weekend #62, as well as the prospective candidates, along with David
and Annie.

Thank-you and many blessings to you,

Judy Kirk

Chairman



They who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up 
with wings like eagles.  Isaiah 40:31



ANNOUNCEMENT

We regret to inform you that our brother/sister
organization, Kairos, has had their trailer stolen, along with
all equipment and supplies needed for their events. Please
remember to pray for them as they seek a way to rebuild
and regroup. More information to follow next month.



Women’s Weekend NFTD #62
Tres Dias Family, 

Exciting things are happening, even in the midst of this pandemic! The Women’s team of
NFTD #62 had an outside gathering last month, the first of a few to come before we begin
meetings after the first of the year. The gathering was sweet, and His spirit was tangible. In
addition to the gathering, we launched a Bible study option this week for all team
members. As many of you know, God laid on my heart that in this season of waiting, we
need to be in His Word. After much prayer, a study on Esther was chosen. The team has the
option of participating in this study in many ways. We will offer an in person meeting every
other week to discuss current passages. These meetings will be livestreamed on our team
Facebook page. In conjunction with the in-person meetings, there will be a ZOOM
component in which participants at home will be able to interact with those in the face-to-
face meetings. Pastor Scott will be leading these meetings. The first in-person meeting will
take place on October 11.

In addition to the Bible study and meetings, plans are underway to have another sister
gathering on October 24th.

I know this past year has been a season of many changes, loss, unexpected events and even
disappointments. We have experienced and learned many new things. As a result we are
stronger, wiser, bolder. Our faith has grown, and walks have been strengthened. We may not
know what the future will hold but we trust Who holds the future. His timing is perfect, and
in his strength, we know we can face whatever this world holds.



Women’s Weekend NFTD#62, continued
What a blessing it is to be able to come together in His Word and
fellowship in so many new ways! The weekend has been postponed
but it has not been cancelled. We can use this time for growth and hear
His direction as never before. We have been appointed For Such a Time
As This! I cannot wait to see what God reveals through this study!

Thank you for your continued prayers. Please continue to pray for the
candidates God is raising up and their families. Also please continue to
pray for the teams, for Rodney, Annie, David, myself and our families, as
we continue to look and listen for His direction. When the weekends
finally happen, we will step on the campground rejoicing; it will be a
time of reunion and revival and praise will spill over every inch of that
hallowed ground! His glory will shine as never before!

Love and blessings,

Anne Lisk

Women’s Rector, NFTD #62
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